
 

 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

CANDIA PLANNING BOARD 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Candia Planning Board in accordance with RSA 675:7, will hold 

a Public Hearing on Wednesday, February 1, 2017 at 7:00 PM in Candia Town Hall, 74 High 

Street, Candia NH  03034 to consider: 

 

Continuation of the Public Hearing for the Transportation Plan: The Planning Board is 

seeking input for a Transportation Plan completed by the Southern New Hampshire Planning 

Commission.  The purpose of this plan is to provide guidance to the Town of Candia in 

transportation planning and infrastructure improvements. If approved by the Planning Board, the 

Transportation Plan may become a part of the soon to be completed Master Plan update.   

 

Note: The draft Transportation Plan is available for review on the Town website. 

 

For additional information, please call the Land Use Office at 483-8588. 

 

In the event that a regularly scheduled Planning Board meeting is cancelled due to weather, lack 

of a quorum or for any other reason, that meeting will be rescheduled for the following evening 

at the same time and location. If the rescheduled meeting is cancelled, the meeting will be held 

one week from the original meeting date at the same time and location. 

 

For the Planning Board, 

Sean James, Chairman 

February 2017 

 


